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Dear Parents

In previous years, FOSMS has produced tea towels & shopping bags to raise funds at Christmas time.  
This year we thought we’d try something a bit different...this year we are creating our own cook book!

How often are you stuck for inspiration for quick after school meals?  This will answer your prayers!  
Well, not entirely, as fairies won’t come and cook it for you but you get the idea!

Each child will be given a template on which to write the recipe for their favourite meal.  Further cop-
ies will be available at the school office, just pop in and pick up extras.  Alternatively, you can download 
them from the school website www.st-marys-ce-pz.cornwall.sch.uk   
                      
The boring but important bit...
An example on how to fill in the template is on the reverse of this letter.  As these will be photocopied, 
please use black ink.  They need to be VERY neat and clear to make it easy to read and follow.  
Adults are allowed to write the recipe out if preferred.

You will also need to tell us which category you think your recipe fits into:
 1) Quick after school teas
 2) Favourite cakes and bakes
 3) When you’ve got a bit more time

You can submit as many recipes as you like and we will guarantee that at least one from every child will 
be featured in the book. 

In a few weeks time, you will be able to order copies of the book ready to give as Christmas gifts (price 
to be confirmed).  Don’t forget to order a copy for yourselves!

A competition to design the front cover of the book will follow soon.

We look forward to receiving your delicious recipes...our mouths are already watering in 
anticipation!


